
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sacred Heart Seminary and School of Theology has been approved to 

participate in the National Council for State Authorization Reciprocity 

Agreements. 

 

SARA is an agreement among member states, districts and territories that 

establishes comparable national standards for interstate offering of 

postsecondary distance education. 

 

Here is the link to their website: https://www.nc-sara.org/  

https://www.nc-sara.org/

